
 

 

Abstract: The U.S. Department of Commerce’s Bureau of Economic Analysis (BEA) has been developing 

statistics measuring the contributions of space-related industries to the overall U.S. economy since 2020. 
These statistics provide estimates of the space economy's contribution to U.S. current-dollar and chained-

dollar (“real”) gross domestic product (GDP) and gross output by industry as well as estimates of private 

employment and compensation. Updated and revised estimates of the U.S. space economy for 2017-
2022 were released on June 25, 2024, and include an expanded level of detail and two new datasets 
showing price indexes for gross domestic product and gross output. This presentation will cover the 
methodology used in creating these statistics, an overview of the findings from the most recent release, a 

look into the source of revisions from previous releases, and a brief discussion of the future of BEA’s 

space economy statistics. 


